
All Thoroughbred Horses in North America celebrate their birthdays on

January 1st! This helps owners, trainers, racetrack officials, and everyone

in the Thoroughbred industry keep track of how old a horse is and what

races it can run in based on its age!

The New Year also starts the foaling season when most Thoroughbreds

are born.



Thanks for being a valued member of the Keeneland Kids Club. Your

membership has been automatically renewed for the 2025 year. If you

wish to no longer be a member or need to update your information,

please email .
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